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Christmas Show 2021 - Newsletter 1  

Drawing/Painting Competition 
 In order to enter our 2021 competition please submit your child’s entry by 

Saturday October 23rd 
 The subject is “A Christmas themed dance picture” 
 The competition will be judged by local professional artist Anne Bowen 
 The winning picture will feature on the front cover of our Christmas show program 
 The competition is open to all ballet grades and needs to be the child’s work 

without help from others 
Please encourage your child/ren to take part 
We want this Christmas Show to be a really special occasion 

Dates 
Show Rehearsals:  Saturday 18th December 
Show Performance: Sunday 19th December 

Timetable – Saturday 18th December 
Please arrive 30 minutes before you time slot/s, with hair and makeup pre-done if at all 
possible. We are trying to get hair/makeup assistance but at present cannot confirm this.  
 
11:00 – 11:30  Primary Ballet 
11:30 – 12:00  Grade 1 Ballet 
12:00 – 12:30  Grade 2 Ballet 
12:30 – 13:15  Grade 3 Ballet 
13:15 – 14:15  Grade 5 Ballet 
14:15 – 15:15  Grade 6 Ballet 
15:15 – 16:15  Intermediate Ballet 
16:15 – 16:45  All Private Ballet students 
17:00 – 17:30  Tap 
17:30 – 18:00  Street/Jazz 

Timetable – Sunday 19th December  
10:30 – 12:00  Full slow run through of show with all students and helpers present 
    Finale  first so younger students can go to lunch as soon as they have  
   finished their routine 
13: 00   Arrive back after lunch all students and helpers 
13:30 – 14:15  Show performance  
   Presentation of medals to all students  
   Presentation of graduate trophies 
 
Please be aware that each grade will need at least two changing room helpers during the 
show. If you offer to help you will be able to sit in the audience after escorting children to 
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the stage area and watch your child, before returning with them to their changing room 
after they have finished their routine.  
 
Every effort has been made to disrupt everyone’s Christmas plans as little as possible 
with short rehearsal sessions and only one show performance.  
 
The hall will be well ventilated during the show and seating distanced as much as 
possible. 
 
If you do not wish your child to take part in the show please let either Rebecca or Anne 
know as soon as possible.  


